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“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

23rd April 2024 

Break the Rules Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In order to raise money to buy more Phonics books for the children, we will be having a ‘break the 
rules day’ on Friday 10th May. 

There will be a list below of rules that the children can break for one day only, for a small fee. Please only 

stick to the list below. You can choose to break one rule, or all of them! Please hand your money to your 

child’s class teacher in the morning. 

If you have any questions about this day, please ask your child’s class teacher. 

Break the rules day list 

Wear non-uniform (£1) 

Paint your nails (50p) 

Use your own bag rather than a bookbag (but make sure your books 

are inside!) (50p) 

Wear temporary tattoos (50p) 

Wear your own hair accessories (50p) 

Wear a hat/cap (50p) 

Have squash in your water bottle (but no fizzy drinks please!) (50p) 
 

Thank you for your continued support with all of the fundraising activities we organise at Nyewood CE 

Infants. 

 
Amy O’Leary 
Reading Lead  
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